
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
The bargaining committee met with the company on November 14, 15 and 22, 2017 to 
exchange the agendas that will define the current negotiations.  All union and employer 
requests have been presented and we will meet again on December 5 and 12, 2017. 
 
We will keep you informed of all the steps of your negotiations. 
 
Thank you for supporting your Negotiation Committee. 
 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, 
Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane Baril and John Toto. 
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